
Dr S Christopher bids adieu to Colleagues 
 

Dr S Christopher appreciated and thanked DRDOians for being there for him during his 
tenure as Chairman DRDO and Secretary Department of Defence R&D. In a message 
to DRDO Community on the end of his term, Dr Christopher said: 

“I must thank the almighty God for giving me the opportunity to serve the nation together 
with one of the best workforces of the country. In the time that I have headed this 
institution, if there’s one thing I know it is that I could not have done it without a terrific 
set of people backing me every step of the way. It has been a great pleasure working 
with you in bringing glory to DRDO and the Country. I thank you and wish you and your 
family all the very best as I lay down the office 30 years after joining DRDO at LRDE.  

May God bless you.” 

 


